
Council for Teacher Education 
 
 

The Council for Teacher Education met on Wednesday, November 14, 2007 at 3:00 p.m. 
in Room 2020 of the Cate Teacher Education Center.  The following members were 
present:  Rhett Allain, Diane Allen, Linda Baker, Mary Ballard, David Bernard, Roy 
Bonnette,  Mindy Crain-Dorough, Mary Beth Crovetto, Alissa Davies, Rebecca Day, 
Edward Hebert, Steve Link, Terri Miller-Drufner, Christine Mitchell, Bill Neal, 
Katherine Pederson, Claudia Salcedo, Martha Thornhill.  Flo Winstead, NCATE 
Coordinator,  was present as a guest speaker for an NCATE preparation discussion. 
 
 1.  Dr. Rebecca Day called the meeting to order at 3:05 p.m.   
 
            2.  Approval of Minutes 
      Minutes of the meeting on October 17, 2007, were approved as submitted. 
 
 3.  Preparation for NCATE visit, April 12-16, 2008 
                 Flo Winstead, NCATE Coordinator, discussed with CTE members the purpose         
      of the CTE,  the Assessment System for the initial and advanced programs, and  
      an overview of the Undergraduate/Initial Teacher Preparation Program.  She     
      provided (3) handouts as a supplement to the discussion. 
 
      Dr. Bill Neal explained that the CTE is an advisory committee. 
 
      Dr. Christine Mitchell made a motion recommending that secondary content    
      methods instructors and/or critical instructors of courses meet with education   
      instructors to discuss content, procedures, etc. 
 
      Motion was made, seconded and passed. 
  
 4.  Other Business 
       Dr. Day noted that the CTE would not meet in December and January. 
 
            5.   Next Meeting 
       Next meeting on February 20, 2008, 3:00 p.m., TEC Room 2020. 
       Proposals due by February 12, 2008. 
 
       Meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 
   
   
 
 
   
 
   
                                                                   


